
 

 

           

July 6th, 2020 

 

The North Brighton Club are currently renovating our snooker room, building works are underway to 

meet Structural Engineering recommendations to strengthen the Snooker Room floor. Steel beams 

have been installed in the Snooker Room floor to support the weight of each snooker table, all table 

legs will be centred on the steel beams. The quadrant of beam segments also consolidates the overall 

balance and structural stability of the floor.  

Due to the generous donation of a snooker table by a valued club member, a 4th table will be installed 

extending the facilities for our members. Over the next few weeks all four tables will be reassembled, 

reclothed, with some cushions and pockets renewed.  

New Commercial Carpet tiles will be laid, Peradon Panel Lights will be installed providing optimum 

table lighting and will open up vision across the snooker room.  

New light meters have been installed, a new video doorbell system improving entry security, also a 

number of other initiatives are currently being implemented for the benefit of our members. Our 

renovations commenced mid-June; we are confident of reopening by the 27th of July 2020. 

North Brighton Club was established in 1911, relocated from Nepean Highway to Bay Street Brighton in 

1977 then to our current location in Warleigh Grove in 1979 that had been home to a number of 

Friendly Societies prior during last century. We recently redeveloped our traditional club shield that 

associates with the history of the club and historical North Brighton Club support to local community 

initiatives.  

The current investments will consolidate the North Brighton Club as a Premier venue, offer excellent 

facilities for our members, support our contribution and focus on Snooker, Billiards and Friendship. 

 
 
 
Errol Aristodemou 

North Brighton Club Vice-President 


